
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 1/25/2013 11:51:28 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Fitch, 

Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: You see this? 

ROFLH Well, you can't expect them to wear tea length coats when it's that cold out. 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2013 11:50 AM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D.; Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: RE: You see this? 

IJm, no, I didn't. Very glad everybody had on full length minks though. 

From: Prosper, Terrie D. fmailto:terrie.prosper@cpyc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2013 11:46 AM 
To: Fitch, Julie A.; Doll, Laura 
Subject: You see this? 

Terrie Prosper 

Director, News and Public Information Office 
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